
 

 

Telephone survey regarding an adjustment 
of the municipality border for the districts 

Norddal and Eidsdal  
 

•  You will be asked to specify your gender and age  

• Answers are given anonymously  

 
Intro – main question: 
Good day/evening. My name is NN. I am calling on behalf of the 
county governor in Møre and Romsdal. The ministry Kommunal- 
and moderniseringsdepartementet has asked the county governor 
to proceed with the application from the districts of Norddal and 
Eidsdal regarding a municipality border adjustment to Stranda 
municipality. The county governor wants to implement a hearing of 
the inhabitants in the districts of Norddal and Eidsdal.  
 
You will be given one main question with three alternative answers. 
Before we start, we would like to inform you about the following:  
 

• From January 1st, 2020, Norddal and Stordal municipality will 
merge into new Fjord municipality. 

• An adjustment of the municipality border will be effectuated 
from January 1st, 2020.  

 
Main question:  
What municipality should the districts of Norddal and Eidsdal 
belong to in the future?  

o Stay in Norddal municipality (new Fjord municipality) 

o Transfer to Stranda municipality 

o I don’t know/no answer 

 


